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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Further to my letter dated Friday 10 January, I am writing to inform you that Young Hackney will be 

delivering an online safety workshop for parents and carers. 

This session is designed to help you: 

 Start conversations with your child(ren) about internet safety. 

 Make effective use of security settings. 

 Access valuable information to support your child(ren) in navigating the online world safely. 

Details of the session: 

 Date: Wednesday 12th February 

 Time: 5:00 PM – 6:00 PM 

 Location: Online (via Google Meet) 

Access the session using the details below: 

 Meeting Link: meet.google.com/eii-yiya-gcm 

 Join by Phone: +44 20 3956 3113 

 PIN: 318 960 360 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to your participation. 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Boateng 

Headteacher 
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